
 
 
 

INFORMATION FOR TRAVELING JURORS TO  
ST. GEORGE, UTAH 

 
 
 
 

You have been summoned to appear as a juror for the United States District 
Court for the District of Utah.  We are the Federal Court and have jurisdiction 
over the entire state of Utah.  For this trial, you are being summoned to appear in 
the Fifth District Courthouse in St. George, Utah. 

 
For many of you the one-way distance between your residence and the 

courthouse will exceed 80 miles.  If so, you may choose to arrive the day before 
you are to report.  If you do, your meal and hotel costs will be reimbursed to you. 
The current government hotel rate is $98.00.  You must submit a receipt for 
your hotel to be reimbursed for lodging costs; if you stay with a friend or 
relative, or choose to drive back and forth, your daily travel reimbursement 
will be limited to $64.00 for meals and incidentals. Your round-trip mileage will 
also be reimbursed at the current federal government rate.   
 

There are several hotels located within walking distance to the courthouse. 
Please be sure to mention you are on Federal Jury Duty and request the federal 
government rate when you make your reservation, that rate can oftentimes be 
lower than the going rate.  Please pack accordingly, the typical trial last from two 
to five days.  

 
If you will suffer a hardship due to transportation, travel or conflicts with the 

jury service date please contact the Jury Administrator as soon as possible so we 
can work with you.  Also, if you have any trouble making reservations or need 
assistance with travel plans, please contact the jury office for assistance.  The Jury 
Administrator contact information is:  

 
 

utah_jury@utd.uscourts.gov or 801-524-6874 
 

 
We look forward to welcoming you to St. George and having you serve as a 

Federal Court Juror on this upcoming trial. 
 

 


